
WATERTOWN WRESTLING BOOSTER CLUB SCHOLARSHIP 
 

The Watertown Wrestling Booster Club is proud to honor a senior Watertown Arrow 
Wrestler with a $500 scholarship. This scholarship will be awarded to a letter winning 
graduating senior wrestler to attend, as a full-time student, any Vocational/Technical 
School, College or University of his choice. 
 
Student’s Full Name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s Address:______________________________________________________  
 
Parent’s Name: __________________________________Phone Number __________  
Activities, awards, honors and offices in your school career: _____________________ 
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
What is your current GPA? ______________ 
 
What post-secondary institution do you plan to attend? __________________________  
 
Do you plan to wrestle while continuing your education? ________________________  
 
Please write an essay on “How have I become a better person by wrestling for the 
Watertown Arrows.” 
 

Applicants considering military commitments are welcome to apply. 
 

This scholarship will be distributed at the beginning of the second semester, 
through the financial aid office of the recipient’s chosen institution. If you should 
decide not to continue with your post-secondary education, you shall forfeit your rights 
to this scholarship and the money will be returned to the WWBC. 
  If there are no worthy applicants, scholarship funds will be frozen and carried 
forward by the Watertown Wrestling Booster Club to be awarded under the same 
criteria when there are appropriate applicants. 
 
Please return this application to Student Services by March 31. 



 
  


